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Notice to the Public 

 
 Commencement of the ZSE Central Securities Depository Operations 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) is pleased to advise 

stakeholders that it has been granted approval by the Securities and 

Exchange Commission of Zimbabwe (“SECZ”) to commence its Central 

Securities Depository (“CSD”) operations with effect from 01 October 

2021.  

 

Stakeholders are advised that the launch of the ZSE CSD will not affect 

their trading or custodial relationships. 

 

The ZSE wishes to thank SECZ, the Reserve Bank of Zimbabwe, 

stockbrokers, custodians and various market participants for the 

support rendered in the process to establish the ZSE CSD.  

 

For any information email info@zse.co.zw  or operations@zse.co.zw  

 

 

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange 

 

 

 

Justin Bgoni 

Chief Executive Officer  
Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 

Date of Issue: 30 September 2021 

mailto:info@zse.co.zw
mailto:info@zse.co.zw
mailto:operations@zse.co.zw

